
Dear Fourth Grade Parent,

On March 24, fourth grade students at Lake Mills Elementary School will learn about human
growth and development. The information in these lessons are integrated into the existing
health curriculum. The fourth-grade lessons will include discussion regarding students' physical,
emotional and intellectual changes. The students will meet in separate groups, by gender, to
discuss their unique physical changes. Our fourth-grade teachers, school nurse Mrs. Toni
Zastrow, and our physical education teacher, Mr. Justin Annen, will be actively involved in the
presentations and discussions.

If you wish to preview materials to be used, you may do so by calling the Lake Mills Elementary
School office to receive information to view electronically by Thursday March 15th. Printed
materials, videos, and the objectives for each lesson will be available in person to view. If you
do not wish to have your child participate, please fill out the form on the bottom portion of this
page and return it to your child’s classroom teacher. If you do not return this form, your child will
be included in the human growth and development lessons at school.

Included with this letter is a brief outline of lesson objectives as well as a list of suggestions for
parents in talking with their child(ren) about this subject. Should you have questions, or would
like to know our exact schedule for lessons, please feel free to contact your child’s teacher at
Lake Mills Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Wendy Sallam

Elementary Principal


